Wayne County Board of Supervisors
Work Session

The Work Session of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors was held on the 27th day of March 2024, in the Wayne County
Development Conference Room, Corydon, lowa, pursuant to notice duly given in compliance with the lowa Code Section 21.4. The
Board noted due notice of meeting subject to said Code Section.

Present were Lance Lange, Chris Moore, and Todd Wilson, members of the Board. Also in attendance: Engineer Dillon Davenport,
Dan Carpenter, Savanah Sandy and Michelle Dooley.

Lange called the meeting to order at 10:30AM and took roll call.

Engineer Dillon Davenport discussed the proposed county Secondary Roads Five Year Plan.
The Five-Year Plan projects included are:

Slip Lining Culverts on County Hwy S40 and J46

Bridge on 245th Street over Walnut Creek

PCC Overlay on County Hwy S60 north of Seymour {Inside & Outside of City Limits)

PCC Patching at various countywide locations

Bridge removal on S40

PCC Overlay on County Hwy S40 from Hwy 2 south to J46

The Secondary Roads Five-Year Plan will be an action item on the April 2, 2024, meeting agenda.
There being no further business to discuss, Lange made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Wilson @ 11:38AM.

The next regular Board meeting will be held at the Wayne County Development Conference Room on Tuesday, April 2 2024 @
10AM.

Attested
Lance Lange, Board ofSupervisor Chair Michelle Dooley, Auditor
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